
Notice of Public 

Hearing 
Monterey County Water Resources Agency 

Board of Supervisors 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Monterey County Water Resources Agency Board of 

Supervisors, State of California will hold a Public Hearing to consider amendment of Article XI 

(Monterey County Water Resources Agency) of the Monterey County Fee Resolution to update 

land use fee descriptions and levy new fees for reimbursement to the Monterey County Water 

Resources Agency. 

 

The proposed amendment involves changes to an existing fee article, to reflect the transfer of 

certain functions related to land use permit development review, drainage review, and floodplain 

management.   

 

The hearing will be held on September 17, 2019, at the hour of 1:30 PM. at the regular meeting 

place of the Board of Supervisors of the Monterey County Water Resources Agency, 

Supervisors’ Chambers, 168 West Alisal Street, first floor, Salinas, California, at which time and 

place any and all interested persons may appear and be heard thereon. The staff reports providing 

data supporting the fee adjustments will be available by August 29, 2019 for public inspection at 

Monterey County Water Resources Agency at 1441 Schilling Place, North Building, Salinas, 

California. 

 

If you challenge this matter in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 

someone else raised at the public hearing described in this public notice or in written 

correspondence delivered to the appropriate authority at or before the public hearing. 

 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 

Fabricio Chombo, Finance Manager  

Monterey County Water Resources Agency 

1441 Schilling Place, North Building, Salinas, California  

(831) 755-4860 or chombof@co.monterey.ca.us    
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